NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Jennifer A. Salisbury Oil Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary

August 31, 2001

Mr. Sterg Katirgis

Williams Production C >mpany
PO Box 3102

Tulsa OK 74101

Re: Rosa Unit 109, M-)9-31N-05W API 30-039-23520

Dear Mr. Katirgis:

The 2001 Packer Leakge Test on the referenced well indicates communication between the producible
zones. In order to coriply with Rule #112A, you are hereby directed to initiate remedial activity and
retest the well to show separation of the zones prior to December 1, 2001. Review the Rules for proper
filing procedures. Notify the Aztec OCD in time to witness the retest.

[f you have any questicns, please call me at 505-334-6178, ext. 16.

Sincerely,

ﬂf&,

Charlie T Perrin
Deputy Oil & Gas Inspzctor
cperrin(@state.nm.us

CTP/mk

CC: Well file
CP

Oil Ccnservation Division * 1000 Rio Brazos Road * Aztec, New Mexico 87410
Phonz: (505) 334-6178 * Fax (505) 334-6170 * http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us




